Eugene Folklore Society Board Minutes

09/5/2021

Convened: 3:04pm

Members Present: Kris Topaz (president), Bob Fraley, and Jacque Klas Guest Robert Thompsom

We approved the minutes from last month’s meeting.

We will meet Oct 24™ at 4pm, both VIA Zoom (at this point)

Robert attended the meeting to discuss the future of dancing in Eugene currently. Many bands and callers he had booked have
cancelled. We discussed the survey results and were most aware of the comments made. Many felt dancing now is too soon
though we designed the survey before the latest surge. We discussed the sound issue and currently we still need a sound person.
There are some dances booked in Jan 2022.

Mootion: Kris moved EFS dances be cancelled through the end of 2021. Jacque seconded. Motion passed.

Robert left the meeting at 3:30

REPORT

President/ Kris:

No report

Treasurer/Larry:

No report



Dance Coordinator/ Website/ Bob:
Larry has resolved the mail issue with a “plug-in” and it seems to be working to send mail to a large number of people.

Jerry is needing login info to send out e-mails, Bob will follow up with him. Bob will contact school regarding our decision to
delay dancing until later (who knows when!). Bob will also work on some minor “clean up” of our website, (spelling corrections,
broken link, etc). Bob will “train” Jacque on the “news” section of the website.

Old Business:

Kris will send thank you cards to Mark Cashion and Robert Thompson, from the board, thanking them for all their hard work..

We wrote 2 volunteer job descriptions: Website manager and Publicity coordinator. Kris will send these out in our monthly
Boardcast.

NEW BUSINESS:

We will wait for the next meeting to work on new business as we want to include all board members.

Kris moved and Jacque seconded the motion to adjourn.

Adjourned: 4:27 pm.

Submitted: Jacque Klas



